
 

We hope that everyone had a lovely Christmas and awesome start to the New Year... 

It has come to that time of the year again when we are sending out Membership forms 

and invoices for the 2017 year, you can download the 2017 Membership Form via 

http://boulder.com.au/membership/downloads 

At the end of January we will have a dedicated person to visit and discuss business 

opportunities 

and BPDA information with you on a regular basis, this is going to make 

communication between everyone a little easier. 

If you have any questions or queries for the 2017 Membership, please contact BPDA 

via info@boulder.com.au 

 

Could you please follow the link and fill out the 

2016 Membership Survey. 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/Q7PQKQB 
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Keep in mind that we have some Advertising 

Opportunities coming up that you maybe 

interested in.... 

Beautiful South Guides are often described as the 

Bible in that they provide valuable tourist 

information including route indicators and 

distances, maps, photographs, general & 

historical information, details on specific 

attractions, accommodation providers, sports, 

special events and much more. 

Cooks Tours will be opening their advertising 

blocks up once again for these guide, at this stage 

we do not know what the costs will be, though as 

soon as I am aware I will pass along to all of you. 

We are looking for entertainers for Market 

Day...magicians, musicians, singers, dancers, 

jugglers or clowns and anyone who can entertain 

a crowd. 

If you know of anyone or would like to 

participate, please contact me via 

info@boulder.com.au 

It is coming to that time of year when 

we are calling for interested parties 

for the Boulder Promotions Board. 

If you are interested in participating as 

a Board Member of BPDA, please send 

me an EMAIL. We would welcome 

your queries. 


